	
	Good morning, everybody:
Please see the below message from the Louisiana Department of Energy and Natural Resources.
Guy Cormier	
Executive Director
Police Jury Association of Louisiana
225-343-2835- Office
337-207-8571- Cell
707 North 7th St.
Baton Rouge, LA  70802
www.lpgov.org


“Attached are the Notice of Intent and Fiscal and Economic Impact Statement regarding DENR’s proposed regulations governing the decommissioning and required financial security for solar power generation facilities. Click HERE to download the Notice pdf, and click HERE to download the FEIS pdf.
Requests for a public hearing and/or written comments on the proposed rule may be submitted via email to dnrsolarreg@la.gov or in writing to Elizabeth Ferrier, Attorney, Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Energy and Natural Resources, 617 North Third Street, 8th Floor, Baton Rouge, LA 70802. Hearing requests and public comments are due on Tuesday, September 9, 2025, by 4:30 p.m.
A public hearing will be held if the criteria set forth in La. R.S. 49:961(B)(1) are satisfied. The tentative hearing is scheduled for Friday, September 26, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. in the Griffon Room, located on the first floor of the LaSalle Building, 617 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, LA 70802. Please visit the department’s website at https://www.dnr.louisiana.gov/page/solar-facility-rulemaking or email dnrsolarreg@la.gov to confirm whether the public hearing will be held as scheduled.
Please visit the department’s solar webpage for additional information and updates.
Best,
Elizabeth H. Ferrier
Attorney, Office of Mineral Resources
Louisiana Department of Energy and Natural Resources
LaSalle Building
617 North Third Street 
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